
Board Briefs 
Highlights from the Board Meeting of September 9, 2009 

Budget Hearing 

The Board conducted the first of two hearings for the proposed FY-2010 budget. 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System   
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.   

 
Sarah Terry, Editor
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